
From: Marlene Hopkins <Marlene.Hopkins@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2020 11:59 AM 
To: Scott Loeff <Scott.Loeff@cityofchicago.org>; Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Judith 
Frydland <Judith.Frydland@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Saturday, February 15, 2020  
 
 
Good Morning Commissioner, Steve and Scott: 
 
On yesterday, prior to starting our task force inspections the team and I went to have lunch at 
Eppels.  After being seated Melvin Bailey walked over to the table and spoke to all of us and engaged in 
small talk.   
 
While eating our waitress came and told us our bill had been paid in full in the amount of $105.42, 
which we all immediately asked by who and she told us the gentleman who was at our table. 
 
We thank informed them that we couldn’t accept his payment that we would be paying our own bill and 
they accepted our payment (see attached) bill using a debit card (Kevin Callahan). 
 
The team: 
Mario Ficco 
Ken Buehring  
Kevin Callahan  
Jesus Vasquez  
Chris O’Leary 
Dave Trejo 
 
I’m attaching our receipt as proof of our payment 
Respectfully, 
 
Marlene Hopkins 
Managing Deputy Commissioner  
Department of Buildings 
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